PUBLIC SCHOOLS OF CALUMET
CALUMET. MICHIGAN

The Board of Education of the Public Schools of Calumet, Laurium and Keweenaw
held a work session on Monday, January 25, 2021, at 4:34 p.m. in the Board of

Education Room.

Present were members: Phyllis Locatelli, Jason Wickstrom, Melanie Parker, Daniel
Zubiena, Maria Campioni, Philip Halonen, and James Vertin. Also present was
Christopher Davidson, Superintendent. Present via zoom were Matthew Hampton, CLK
Elementary Principal, Julie Giachino, CLK Elementary Assistant Principal, Michael
Steber, Washington Middle School Principal, Jennifer Peters, Calumet High School

Principal

Informational items discussed included:

CLK Return to Learn & Extended Learning Plan Review
Budget Update

Bond Update

GEER

Competency Based Education Update

Personnel Update

Other

Survey
H.C. Letter
P.R.
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The Board set their next work session for Tuesday, February 22, 2021, at

4:30 p.m.

On motion, seconded {Parker-Campioni) unanimous decision, the Board of

Education adjourned at 8:24 p.m.
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